
 
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
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A branch of Transport Safety Victoria 
 
PO Box 2797, Melbourne Victoria 3001  T 1800 223 022  F 03 9655 6611 
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Australia – Victoria 

No. 182 (T) of 2020 

BASS STRAIT – OFFSHORE OF PORT ALBERT 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY  

Details: 
Mariners are advised of the undertaking of fish surveys conducted by Star of the South 
Project from 9 June 2020 to 10 July 2020. The survey work to be carried out includes baited 
remote underwater video camera deployments, scientific Danish seine fishing and scientific 
gillnet fishing.  
 
Location:  
ID Latitude Longitude 
NE 38° 26.668'S 147° 9.945'E 
SE 38° 41.097'S  147° 16.618'E 
SW 39° 0.266'S 146° 50.430'E 
NW 38° 50.760'S 146° 37.446'E 

 
Vessels: 

- Seapride MB833 XVV (UVI 432486) - Baited Remote Underwater Video Survey 
- FV Gabo Bay IL948 (UVI 450030) - Gillnet Survey 
- Nephelle UFM - Danish Seine Survey 

 
All vessels engaged in the fish survey activities will exhibit appropriate lights and shapes 
prescribed by the International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea; relative to their 
operations. All vessels engaged in the activity will also transmit an Automatic Identification 
System (AIS) message. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the fish surveys. 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 357, AUS 181 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil  
 
Further Notice: 
No further Notice will be issued.  
 
  



 

Further Information: For further information contact Star of the South Project on phone 
1800 340 340 or email info@starofthesouth.com.au 
 
 
 

CAMERON TOY 
Director Maritime Safety 

10/06/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


